
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

03 December 2020 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carers 
 
We are concerned that in current circumstances, with so many people’s lives being affected by the pandemic, 
that catering for Christmas may be a worry for some of our families. We would like to extend some support 
for our families that have been hardest hit by supplying a food parcel with some basic items and a few treats. 

The staff will be collecting together some items over the next week and we will use some of our funds raised 
through our Christmas Fair last year to purchase food and supplies. 

Please contact the school if you feel it would help you to receive a food parcel from us. It will be our pleasure 
to put one together and deliver it to your door in the last week of the school term. 

Please e-mail the school Admin office on alladmin@cleevemeadow-tkat.org 

Or call on 0208 269 6523. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Juliet Morris 
HEAD OF SCHOOL 
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